
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  
 
Email:  

Dear, 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 240527. 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
Could I please have the details of the number of patients receiving adrenaline 
post-ROSC (as a bolus, or with an infusion) over last 3 years? 

 

Year Number of incidents where ROSC and 
adrenaline use recorded 

2021 727 

2022 811 

2023 837 

 
Note: Since the timelines of events are not always precisely recorded, it is not 
possible to determine whether adrenaline was always used after ROSC in each of 
these incidents. 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 

FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 

 
Yours sincerely 

Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 



 


